M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
August 13, 2020
RE:
Contract – Maintenance Agreement with Boone County 
Board of Education and Trane

For the board to approve the Maintenance agreement with Trane on 
HVAC chillers installed in 2017 at Conner Middle School.  Maintenance
agreement acceptance keeps in force the extended warranty
(10 year parts/7 year labor) provided as part of the 2017
replacement project.  This is funded by Facility Management.
This agreement will be renewed annually for seven years, with
no increase, in the amount of $2,750.00.

I recommend the board approve the Maintenance agreement with 
Trane, as presented
